
 

 

 

 
 

13th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

National Education Union (NEU) Industrial Action  

You are probably aware that the National Education Union (NEU) members across all 

schools in England are due to hold their next strike on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 

16th March 2023.  At this point, we believe that this will have no impact on classes at the 

Carlton Junior and Infant Academies.   

This means that all children must attend as normal on the strike action day; we are 

able to keep both academies open as normal, as far as we know at this point.   

However, we would like to point out that unions do not disclose which staff are in which 

unions, and the staff themselves do not have to tell us in advance if they are going to 

strike. They can also change their minds about taking strike action up to the day of the 

strike.  If we are notified in advance of any further changes, we will endeavour to 

let you know at the earliest opportunity.   

Should there be any further strike action days planned, we will let you know as soon as 

possible about the arrangements for these days.   

We would like to thank you for your patience and understanding around the uncertainty 

these strike days cause.   

 

Mrs Wood                                                          Anna Scrivens 

Headteacher                                                      Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 


